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These high-level notes are designed to help SSR2 Review Team members navigate through the 
content of the call. They are not meant to be a substitute for the recording or transcript, which 
are posted on the wiki here: https://community.icann.org/x/QYM4C.  
 
The SSR2 Review Team undertook the following during this session: 
 

1. Welcome, roll call, SOI updates  
See attendance record above. No SOI updates provided. 
 

2. Review available subteam text and response to public comments 

• List of subteams here 

• Response to public comments spreadsheet here 
Naveed provided an overview of the status of recommendation 4 as noted in the ‘response’ 
column D of the spreadsheet here (see ‘organized by section’ tab). The team had a discussion 
about the recommendation and shared thoughts on the recent NCAP study that was posted for 
Public Comment. The team had questions for ICANN org as to the status of the study and any 
planned next steps in order to understand how this will fit with the SSR2 Review Team’s 
timeline. Naveed noted that he’ll connect with Eric regarding questions he had on 
recommendation 28.2.  
 
Naveed and Laurin noted there are two different versions of recommendation 4 text. Laurin will 
review the versions and merge them ahead of next week’s meeting. Due to time contraints, 
Laurin was not able to walk through the risk text. Team members should review the risk 
subteam’s work, as Laurin shared via email.  
 
Action item: Staff to find out the process and timeline for next steps on the NCAP study, if 
ICANN org plans to publish a view on the report, and if so, when? 
 

https://community.icann.org/x/QYM4C
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1cOZ1lPXqHfuZNt68zvB5xRB63eBoL3gonDbhDuHEx7k/edit#gid=0
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1DQpPA0aLDsW5IHLKgQqHtW-5860CKGCuTYIOeMPEaaw/edit#gid=0
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1DQpPA0aLDsW5IHLKgQqHtW-5860CKGCuTYIOeMPEaaw/edit#gid=0
https://www.icann.org/public-comments/ncap-study-1-2020-02-13-en
https://mm.icann.org/pipermail/ssr2-review/2020-July/002283.html


Action item: Laurin to review the recommendation 4 text in different documents and merge 
them ahead of next week’s meeting.  
 

3. AOB 
None raised.  
 

4. Confirm action items / decisions reached 
Action items and decisions were not read for the record. 
 

Consensus reached on decisions/action items: No 

 


